James Sweenex

From: Frank Heffernan <frankheffernan2015@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday 20 May 2025 16:55

To: Appeals2

Subject: Fwd: Case Number: ABP-322540-25

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to the tabulated list of names as included in the above referenced third party appeal, |
would be grateful if Denis O'Neill can be deleted from the list?

Sorry for any inconvenience.
Regards,
Frank Heffernan

087/6345874




